# **RETURNING TO DANCE @ Central City Dance Center**



# Safety is our #1 priority for 2021 Fall classes!

Increased cleaning procedures, temperature checks, socially distancing, traffic flow, limited class sizes and plenty of hand sanitizer will be practiced and utilized! But most of all...students will enjoy moving and socializing while having fun with CCD staff!

## **Before Arriving**

- Have you experienced a fever, cough, sore throat, diarrhea and/or had difficulty breathing in the past 14 days?
- When you took your temperature within the past two hours, was your temperature 100.4F or greater?
- Have you traveled by airplane internationally or domestically within the past 14 days?
- Have you traveled outside of your state within the past 14 days (other than to and from work)?
- Have you been in close contact (within 6 feet for 15 minutes at a time) with a person who has been a confirmed or waiting on COVID-19 test results?
- Have you been guarantined in the past 14 days?

Parents and Students answering **YES** to **ANY** of the above questions will not be permitted to enter the facility for a minimum of 14 days.

#### **Guidelines for Re-Opening**

**Note**: The safety and well-being of Central City Staff and Students is of utmost importance. Guidelines and procedures will be followed and are not negotiable. Guidelines are subject to revision at any time.

- ✓ Central City Dance will have a drop off and pick up zone designated to ensure safety in the parking lot for our dancers.
- ✓ All class sizes will be limited this season to practice social distancing.
- ✓ All Staff, Parents and Students will stop in the vestibule for a temperature check (touchless)
- ✓ Staff and students must sanitize their hands upon entering the studio.
- ✓ Arrive to Central City Dance Center dressed for dance class. Changing areas will not be available.
- ✓ Masks are required to be worn while indoors. Students under 5 are not required to wear masks. Social distancing will be followed. Masks will not be provided
- ✓ The lobby will be closed until further notice. If your child has multiple classes, they may wait the studio if they are practicing social distancing or wait in the car until their next class.
- ✓ Avoid physical contact, including hugs, high fives, and fist bumps.
- ✓ If a staff member, parent, or student is ill, or living with anyone that is ill, please remain home.
- ✓ Maintain a distance of at least 6 feet from others.
- ✓ All ballet barres, acro mats and surfaces will be sanitized between classes.
- ✓ FOOD IS NOT ALLOWED in the building.
- ✓ The water fountain is closed. Please bring a water bottle labeled with your child's name. Water will be available for purchase at the City Snack Barre.
- ✓ At this time, all Parent Watch Weeks are suspended.



## Drop-Off and Pick-Up - CCD will provide an area outside for drop off and pick up!

✓ Students arriving early should wait in their car as congregating in the lobby is not permitted.



- ✓ The Central City Dance lobby is closed to all parents.
- ✓ Parents of young children will bring their child in through the front door at the main entrance (drop-off zone).

  Parents will exit through the Snack Barre door.
- ✓ Parents must drop off or wait in their cars unless a child has severe separation or anxiety issues. If parents choose to wait for their preschool dancer in the lobby, please practice social distancing.
- ✓ Student's outside shoes must be removed upon entering the studio and placed inside a dance bag.
- ✓ When picking up your child, please wait outside the building in the pick-up zone. If you have young children, you may pick them up inside practicing social distancing measures. You will exit through the Snack Barre door labeled EXIT.



#### **During Class**

- ✓ Masks are required to be worn while indoors. The requirement to wear a face covering does not apply to individuals who:
  - a. Are younger than five years old.
  - b. Cannot medically tolerate a face covering.
  - c. Are exercising when wearing a face covering would interfere in the activity.



- ✓ Student Cubbies are not available. Students should only bring the shoes required for that day. All belongings will be taken into the dance room. Students enrolled in multiple classes will take their dance bag with them from classroom to classroom.
- ✓ Store Kleenex, antibacterial wipes, and sanitizer in your child's dance bag to be used as needed.
- ✓ Each dance room is marked with "Xs" for students to maintain at least 6 ft distance.
- ✓ Barres & Acro Mats will be sanitized after each use.
- ✓ Students will sanitize hands every time they enter the classroom.

#### **Protecting Your Child**

- ✓ The entire facility is thoroughly cleaned and sanitized daily.
- ✓ The water fountain has been disabled.
- ✓ Staff will sanitize and clean any surface utilized during class before the next class begins.
- ✓ Hand sanitizer is readily available throughout the entire studio and in all dance rooms.



## If a Staff or Student reports being sick with COVID19?:

Students who were in the class and employees who encountered the ill person will be notified. If someone says they are positive or suspected for COVID, Central City Dance will appropriately disinfect the facility top to bottom, then reopen following the sanitation process according to the CDC guidelines.